Lima, April 16, 1956

Dr. William F. Taylor, Department of Biometrics, School of Aviation Medicine, USAF, Randolph Air Force Base, Randolph Field, Texas.

Dear Dr. Taylor :

I appreciate your kind information concerning the books and literature in statistics. I am certain they will be very useful for us and I will try to buy them in the near future.

I am glad to have this opportunity to express again our great pleasure in having had you in Lima. It was also a very profitable visit.

With best regards,

Yours sincerely,

Dr. Alberto Hurtado